

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Tuesday 16th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Would you like to understand more about your child's emotions and how to support them with their feelings?

Kelly and Mrs Strickland will be running a series of three workshops to help parents to understand how to support their children with their emotional development. These sessions will discuss ways to form positive relationships with our children based on empathy and understanding.









